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Bridgerland Water Company’s Application for 
Culinary Water Rate Increase 

 
DOCKET NO. 21-001-01 

 
NOTICE OF VIRTUAL SCHEDULING 

CONFERENCE 
 

 
ISSUED: July 28, 2021 

 
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) gives notice it will conduct a virtual scheduling 

conference in this docket on Tuesday, August 3, 2021, at 1:30 p.m. The conference will be held 

via Google Meet at the following link: meet.google.com/gwm-brxr-dsg. Participants should be 

prepared to discuss a schedule for this docket. 

 In the event of unresolvable technological problems related to the scheduling 

conference’s video conferencing, participants should use the following audio-only participation 

information: 484-816-5245 PIN: 08 115 8221 #. Participants may find it useful to have 

headphones or earbuds available in the event of feedback. 

 Individuals needing accommodations during the conference should notify the PSC at 160 

East 300 South, Salt Lake City, Utah 84111, (801) 530-6716, at least three working days prior to 

the conference. 

 DATED at Salt Lake City, Utah, July 28, 2021. 

 
/s/ Yvonne R. Hogle 
Presiding Officer 

Attest: 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#319724 

file://172.23.2.154/share_psc/Websites/Pscweb/utilities/gas/21docs/2105714/meet.google.com/gwm-brxr-dsg
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 I CERTIFY that on July 28, 2021, a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served 
upon the following as indicated below: 
 
By Email: 
 
(wilson@cbgkr.com) 
(zzgravar@aol.com) 
Bridgerland Water Company 
 
Patricia Schmid (pschmid@agutah.gov) 
Justin Jetter (jjetter@agutah.gov) 
Assistant Utah Attorneys General 
 
Madison Galt (mgalt@utah.gov) 
Division of Public Utilities 

_________________________________ 
Administrative Assistant 
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